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Dear  <<First Name>> ,
We’re thrilled to introduce Olive Tree Projects' brand-new monthly newsletter! From
program updates to heartwarming stories and the latest news, we’re bringing you closer to
everything happening at OTP. Stay connected, stay informed, and enjoy the read!

A message from Sarah T.
Hello Olive Tree Projects family, I’m Sarah Taluy, and
I’m thrilled to join the team! I’m deeply committed to
building on the incredible work our team and founder,
Sarah Wallace, have done in Haiti to improve maternal
and infant survival and support families. Having seen
the impact of compassionate care and sustainable
development, I’m excited to work alongside such a
passionate team that truly embodies this mission.

Please feel free to reach out—I’d love to connect and
share more about OTP!

Birth & Patient Registration
Update:

Babies born in September: 11
Babies born in October: 9
New patients: 12

Our midwifery team recently
partnered with Profamil for cervical
cancer screening training, allowing
us to invite 69 former patients for
screenings, with 12 referred for
follow-up care.

On October 25th, we also hosted a
breast cancer awareness and
screening day, surpassing our goal
by screening 110 women. We’re
grateful to our Haiti team and donors
for making this essential work
possible!

Our Family Support Program (FSP) currently assists 18 families with children
from toddlers to young adults, helping prevent placement in institutions. We’re
supporting 3 university students, 4 high schoolers, 8 elementary students, and
3 kindergarteners, covering costs for education, healthcare, housing, and more.
Our social worker, Mirlande, also secures resources for children with learning
challenges to support their success. Stay tuned for stories in our upcoming
newsletters—thank you for being part of this essential program!

Our recycling program has been on hold for two years due to gang violence
and road closures between Port-au-Prince and Jacmel. Despite this setback,
we remain committed to creating income opportunities and are exploring
alternative solutions. We welcome any ideas and appreciate your continued
support.

Support Olive Tree Projects in its life-saving work—your donation helps provide
essential care and resources that change lives for mothers, children, and families in

Haiti.
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